
The following are questions received from the Nuclear Energy Institute to support a discussion 
at the June 30, 2020, public meeting regarding future licensing and oversight issues to address 
the COVID-19 public health emergency 

 

1. What options are being considered by the NRC regarding the 
conditions in the exemptions that are tied to the Public Health 
Emergency? 
 

2. Licensees are considering identifying specific dates and/or time 
periods for the exemptions to remain in place in their submittals, 
particularly for outages later in the Fall. What thoughts or 
recommendations can the NRC provide licensees if this approach 
is applied? 

 
3. How would the NRC address potential conflicts between Federal, 

State, and Local guidelines and COVID-19 requirements, 
particularly if the Federal PHE is lifted while State/Local 
requirements remain in place?  

 


